NATIONAL ASTRONOMY AND IONOSPHERE CENTER
ARECIBO OBSERVATORY

October 6, 2010

Mr. Donald J. Baad

Engineer

Munn-Reese, Inc.

Broadcast Engineering Consultants
PO Box 220

Coldwater, MI 49036

Re: WSJP
Dear Donald ]. Baad:

Thank you very much for the copy of your FCC application sent to us in
accordance with the Puerto Rico Coordination zone agreements. We have
considered the technical aspects of your application and find that your stations at
address at Aguadilla, PR direct line-of-sight to the telescope. Hence, we request
your cooperation in suppressing any out-of-band emission that could cause
interference to our passive use of the spectrum in the Radio Astronomy bands at
the Observatory.

We have no objection to your license application.

Thanking you for yoyr cooperation,

e ,,,

‘ Angel M. Va7quc 2
Spectrum Manager
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